
Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. At [Healthcare Facility Name], we are committed to 

providing the best possible care to our patients. To help us improve our services, we kindly 

request your feedback regarding your recent visit. 

Patient Input Collection 

Please take a moment to share your thoughts by answering the following questions: 

• How would you rate your overall experience? 

• Were our staff members helpful and courteous? 

• Did you feel well-informed about your treatment plan? 

• What suggestions do you have for improving our services? 

Your input is invaluable to us and will help us enhance our services to better meet your needs. 

Please feel free to respond via email or by visiting our website at [website link]. 

Thank you for your time and input! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Healthcare Facility Name] 

[Contact Information] 


